
 

Chappy’s Spare Change Challenge 2021 
 

 

Chappy Rusanne ‘Rusty’ Jourdan comes to our school on Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday every week to: 

 

• Chat to people who need a friend 

• Help students and their teachers in classrooms 

• Meet with people to sort out friendship issues 

• Play games and provide a happy space at break times   

• Support people during challenging times 

• Support families who need help 

• Organise care packages for people in need 

• Join in and lend a hand at all our school events 

 

What you may not know is that Chappy Rusty’s position is only partly funded. So, for the next 
two weeks, we are running our annual fundraiser - “Chappy’s Spare Change Challenge” to help 

raise the money needed to keep up her important work in our community. 

 

From the 15/11/21 (Monday Week 7) to the 26/11/10 (Friday Week 8) we are 

challenging students, parents, and school staff to donate as much as you can. 

 

Follow the link to make a tax-deductible donation: 
https://www.suqld.org.au/donate/musgrave-hill-ss-chaplaincy-tax-deductible/ 

* 

 

*Please remember to put your child’s class next to your surname so we know which class the 

donation has come from. 

 

Each Thursday the class totals will be counted and the leaders announced at Meet & Greet. 

On Friday of Week 8, the winners will be announced. First prize is a pizza party, second 

prize is an ice block for the whole class from the tuckshop. 

 

So, the challenge is on- it’s class against class! The previous winners were 1 Jade. Can anyone 

beat them? Can your child’s class win the honour of ‘Chappy’s Champions 2021’? 

https://www.suqld.org.au/donate/musgrave-hill-ss-chaplaincy-tax-deductible/

